
           Livonia Public Schools 
District Services 

 
 
 
 
Date: May 11, 2022 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:    Grant Window Replacement 
 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education the 
recommendation to purchase window replacements at Grant Elementary 
School from Daniels Glass, Inc. at a cost of $239,148.00. There were three (3) 
vendors who participated in the bid process on May 11, 2022. 
 
This proposed Capital Projects Fund purchase is to replace windows that are 
over 25 years old and have not been working properly.  Please add this request 
to the agenda of the Monday, May 16, 2022 Committee of the Whole meeting.  
 
Thank you. 
 

 Attachments 
 

PF/ko 
 

c: Board of Education 
 


